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 Meredith Whitten 

on behalf of the 

Covent Garden 

Community 

Association

OBJ2017/1309/P 18/04/2017  08:06:42 The applicant’s acoustic report is dated 15 April 2014. Given that the impact on local residents due to 

noise and disturbance is the central issue in this planning application, the applicant should be required 

to submit a more recent acoustic report that represents the existing environment and situation. 

Further, the CGCA notes that the Council included conditions limiting the opening hours and operating 

hours for the extract date because of the Council’s recognition of the need to safeguard the amenities of 

the adjoining premises and the area generally (see CS5; DP22.18; DP26; and DP28). Council policy 

also is concerned with cumulative noise levels (CPG6 4.7). 

The CGCA notes that adjacent residents objected to the original proposals. Given this, the CGCA 

objects to proposals to extend the hours of operation and use beyond the currently permitted hours.
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